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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

Halloween Lunch 
Our Halloween lunch was a great success, staff were able to 
attend in fancy dress to enjoy lunch socially distanced from 
residents.  
Followed by entertainment in the afternoon with  
strict safety measures in place. 

 
Jim has been leading the 
construction of the 
Miniature railway. This has 
been a project spanning 
many months, however it 
is coming together very 
well. 

 

The residents have 
enjoyed being active 
this week with balloon 
tennis in the lounge 
and Hoopla. 

 

Residents have also 
enjoyed getting 
creative either by 
joining in with the 
weekly Art Club or 
Crafting with Hill’s 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE  

MONTH 

Congratulations 
to Megan who 
was voted our 
Employee of the 
month for 
October 2020 
We awarded her 
with a 
Certificate and 
a token of our 
appreciation 

 
We continue to test our staff weekly for COVID-19 to ensure the safety 
of the home is maintained, our residents will continue to be tested 
every 28 days. 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 
From all at Peasmarsh Place 

 


